From:  
Sent: 21 April 2015 20:06
To: Shona King
Subject: Planning Application 15/00394/F

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Ms King,
 
15/00394/F Haul Road for 2 years off Shipton Road, Woodstock:-
 
The application for the haul road must not be permitted. I object for the following reasons:-
 
* Heavy construction vehicles would  be crossing a public bridleway (Samsome’s Lane) which is used by walkers, horse-riders and cyclists. This surely can not be reasonable and would be extremely dangerous.
* A public right of way would be blocked and made unsafe
* There is a dangerous blind bend at the entrance to this bridleway. The entrance to Randolph Avenue (which is also on this Shipton Road blind bend) is extremely hazardous. To add construction vehicles to this area would make the situation even more treacherous.
* There is a very busy senior school on Shipton Road (The Marlborough School, Woodstock) very near to this dangerous bend. This school, along with the Woodstock Primary School just up the road, generate a huge amount of traffic.
 
Carolyn Quincey
4 Randolph Avenue,
Woodstock.
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